East Glendalough School

Annual Admissions Notice

in respect of admissions to the 2024-2025 school year

Students to be admitted to 1% Year for the 2024-2025 school year have been offered and have accepted
places in accordance with the School’s previous admissions policy. Any applications received between 1
October 2023 (opening date of process) and 22 October (closing date) will be added to the end of
pre-existing waiting lists. Families can expect to hear back from the School about these 2023 applications
in early November. Students wishing to apply for other year groups may contact the School at any date.

Admission Policy, Admissions Notice and Application Form

All pertinent documentation including the Admissions policy and the Annual Admissions Notice and are
available on the School website or, by request, in hardcopy. Application Forms are available in hardcopy
from the School Office.

Online at: www.egs.ie/admissions or info@egs.ie

School address: Admissions
East Glendalough School
Station Road
Wicklow Town
Co. Wicklow

School phone: 0404-69608

PART 1 - Admissions to the 2024-2025 school year

Students to be admitted to First Year for the 2023-2024 school year have been offered and accepted places
in accordance with the School’s previous admissions policy. Applications received in October 2022 will be
added to the end the existing waiting lists. Students wishing to apply for other year groups may contact the
School at any date.

Number of places being made available in 2024-2025

The number of places being made available in 1* Year 60

The number of places being made available in the special class* catering for | none
children with ASD is

East Glendalough School has made offers of school placement which have been accepted prior to the
commencement of Section 62 of the Education (Admission to Schools) 2018 on 1 February 2020, the
number of those places offered and accepted for 1* Year intake group for 2024-2025 is: 60



East Glendalough School

Annual Admissions Notice
PART 2 - Admissions to the 2023-2024 school year

Information regarding the admission process for the Intake Group for 1** Year for the 2023-2024
school year

In respect of the 2023-2024 school year, the total number of applications for admission received by the
school was 200.

Breakdown of places allocated for the 2022-2023 school year:

Number of places available: 60

Number of applications received: 200

Number of Offers made and accepted under | Category 0 — offers made according to the School’s prior
each criteria: application/waiting list criteria prior to 02/2020, of which:
- children of staff - 3 offers made, 3 accepted
- children of Protestant families in the catchment
area - 115 offers made, 54 accepted
- children of Protestant families outside the
catchment area — 5 offers made, 0 accepted

- all other applicants inside catchment — 11 offers

made, 3 accepted

Category 1 - children of permanent staff members
applying 2022 — no offers

Category 2 - siblings of current students in East
Glendalough School applying 2022 — no offers

Category 3 — Protestant students from within the
catchment area applying 2022 — no offers

Category 4 — all other students within the catchment area
applying 2022 — no offers

Category 5 — students from outside the catchment area

applying 2022 — no offers

Total number of offers made 131

Number of names placed on final waiting list | 69
for the school year concerned.




